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A Message from the Headteacher

The term is quickly drawing to an end and we are all looking forward to our Harvest celebrations next week.

We do hope you can join us.

                          From Mrs Ramage

Student Support Centre
Thank you to all the parents who returned their reply slips. These are being uplifted from school on Tuesday. If you have shown an interest in using this company, you will be contacted directly by them.

As previously stated, we are not endorsing this company and would advise you to visit their website for further information.

Harvest Assembly/MacMillan Coffee Morning

We would like to remind everyone about our Harvest Assembly and MacMillan Coffee morning on Wednesday 9th October in the school hall at 9.30am. 
Instead of the children bringing in a Harvest gift we would be grateful if they could each bring in a small amount of money to place in our Macmillan collection. As a thank you they will then have juice and cake.

We hope to attract a large number of people to our coffee morning and flyers are being posted round the village.

Creative Scotland Youth Music Initiative

Please find a letter enclosed from Kathleen Picken advising of 
funded music activities that take place out with school.
Active Schools - P1/3 Gymnastics 
If your child is in Primary 1/3 please find enclosed a flyer / form
giving details of this four week block of gymnastics sessions. 
Please note that there will be a charge of £1 per session and 
we would be grateful if payment could be sent to school in full 
in a sealed envelope clearly marked “P1-3 Gymnastics” along 
with the completed form to allow your child to attend.  
Please note that for health and safety reasons, numbers 
for this club have been limited and places will be allocated 
on a “first come first served basis.”
Operation Christmas Child

We are once again taking part in the Samaritan’s Purse 
Operation Christmas Child project. Please find attached a leaflet
with information on this worthwhile cause and details of the items
which may / may not be included.

We recognise that filling a shoe box can be expensive and so 
we would be equally pleased to receive donations of items which 
could be included in a shoe box as well as completely filled 
shoeboxes
As collections are taking place at the beginning of November, 
we would be grateful if all donations could be sent in to school 
on or before Monday 4th November.  
Natural Paints Day
Natural Paints Day is taking place at Threave Nature Reserve, 

Kelton Mains Farm on Saturday 5th October and Sunday 6th 

October from 10.30am – 12pm.

This is an event for children and provides opportunities for 

making their own paints from natural products such as berries, 

mud, plant material and leaves. They can then use these to 

be creative and paint a natural scene.

There is a cost of £1 and booking is essential. 

(0844 4932245)

Diary Dates
October          7          P7 at Operation Safety

                        9          Harvest Assembly / MacMillan       Coffee Morning @ 9.30am

                        9          P6/7 Multisports Club (Week 3)

                      10          Fire Safety Talks (P6)

                      10          Motorsport Talk (P6/
                      11          School Closes for October Holiday                                        @ 3pm
                      28          School Re-opens @ 8.55am
                      31          P6/7 Trip to Edinburgh 
                                    (more information to follow)

November      1          Halloween Party (1pm – 3pm in the       village hall)
12        School Photographer

                      12          Maths Information Evening (6pm)




(more information to follow)

                      19          Parent Council Meeting (6pm)
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